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     Attempt to Identify 
                      Burglary Suspect(s)                                   

                                                                                                                                                                    

                 
 

                       
 
 
On February 7, 2018 at approximately 5:10 pm, three suspects (pictured above) 
were involved in a residential burglary in the 900 block of Loma Vista Street.  The 
female suspect knocked on the front door but the resident did not answer.  The 
two other suspects then entered through an unlocked rear door.  The suspects 
were scared off by the resident and ran from the house.  The suspects stole the 
victim’s wallet, cash, her ID, and credit cards.  The suspects were seen in a black 
Ford Fusion with tinted windows.   
 
If you have any information regarding these suspects, please contact Detective 
Chris Amorino at (310) 524-2258 or camorino@elsegundo.org. 


